
CTORA 

CSTD-1932 

Ref. No. : 

To 

VICTORIA INSTITUTION (COLLEGE) 
78-B, ACHARYA PRAFULLA CHANDRA ROAD, KOLKATA-700 009 

Phone : 91 33 2350 1959 Fax :91 33 2360 0046 
Website : www.victoriacollege.co.in 

Dr. Lalita Roy 
Associate professor 
Department of Bengali 
Scottish Church College, Kolkata. 

Subject: Invitation letter for delivering a lecture. 

Dear madam, 

On behalf of Victoria lnstitution (College), we are please to cordially invite you to deliver 
a lecture for the students of the 6" semester at the Department of Bengali on 3° May 
(Friday) 2024, at 7 pm. Due to heat wave warning, we have arranged an online lecture. 

This program could be an exchange program as both Scottish Church College and 

Victoria Institution (College) have signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU). 

Sincerely 

This lecture will enrich our students, and we will be highly obliged if you kindly 
COoperate with us. 

Thanking you. 

Date .0.2.0512024 

Dr. Maitreyi Ray Kanjilal 
Principal 

Priacipal 
VICTORIA INSTITUTION 

(College) 
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